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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Breadalbane Academy New S1 Induction Days 6th and 7th June 2024 
 
We look forward to welcoming our new S1 pupils next week after a successful residential event to Comrie Croft. I have 
attached the programme for the induction days which are largely about following their timetables, getting to know one 
another, meeting their new teachers, and navigating the building. Please note that pupils should wear their current 
Primary School uniform and that they will receive a free lunch on both the days.  
 
If your child gets a bus to school, you should already have received information from transport outlining arrangements. 
Please contact the school office if this is not the case. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the induction days, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Craig Martin 
Depute Headteacher 
 


